MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL
BUDGET REVIEW SESSION
FEBRUARY 23, 1991 - CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM

Mayor John Keig called together the budget review session for Saturday,
February 23, 1991 at 8:08 a.m. Council Members present included: Harder,
Freese, Kemp, Gray and Phillips

Staff present: City Administrator A.J. Johnson and Director of Finance and
Records David Casstevens.

The first item on the agenda was a review of Debt Service which was
conducted by David Casstevens. This was followed by a review of Trust and
Agency and Equipment Services. Again, the review conducted by both David
Casstevens and A.J. Johnson.

We next reviewed the Capital Projects as proposed and then began the
initial decision process for budget items presented for Council
consideration. There was detailed discussion concerning the proposed and
additional action Council wished to be taken.

During the review session for cuts, the Council listed those programs which
were different from those recommended for consideration. That included
programs/projects that either Council Members wished to include which
weren't originally included or wished to exclude from the proposed budget.
Those items which were noted were given to staff and staff was to re-work
the calculations for the tax levy to fit the request from Council.

(Council Member Clair York joined the discussion at 2:15 p.m.)

There was continued discussion concerning the proposed cuts.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 2:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

A.J.zJognson

City Administrator



